
Welcome to Pitter-Patter Preschool! I am Miss. Jill 
and I am looking forward to meeting you and 
your little ones!

I was born and raised in Spruce Grove and 
currently still live in the community with my 
husband Nathan and our two young children; 
Lincoln and Quincey. Parkland County is a 
wonderful place to live and raise a family, and I am 
excited to offer something special for the children 
in our community. 

I graduated in 2006 with my Bachelor of 
Education, and have spent the past 16 years 
teaching primarily Kindergarten and Grade 3 in 
Parkland School Division. My passion has always 
been Early Childhood Education, and the idea of 
running my own preschool has been a long time 
dream. 

I am committed to providing a strong foundation 
of learning in a fun, safe, nurturing environment. 

I am so excited to follow in the footsteps of Miss. 
Kelli, and continue to provide the exceptional 
Preschool program that Two By Two families have 
come to know and love. 

pitterpatterenrollment@gmail.com


